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I. EODAC had a regularly scheduled meeting on Monday (October 5, 2020) 
II. The Educator Mentorship Project kicked off on September 25th. Excited to see 

the project continue to move through the process.  
III. Our first group of 6 participated in e-Convenings held by USC. They are working 

on something to share out to the entire campus. Keep your eye open for that. 
Each of the different groups who participate in a convening will bring the 
materials, resources, and other shared information back to the campus.  

IV. The committee has received some suggestions for the Racial Equity 
Commitments document and other concerns underpinning the commitments. The 
committee is reviewing these concerns and will likely be presenting language and 
a response to the next Executive Board meeting. That is all we have to report at 
this time regarding the Racial Equity Commitments.   


